
Public comment 18-1607-EL-BGN 

 

I have many concerns about this wind farm which would be built adjacent to my property. 1. We have a 

well, I want to have safe drinking water. 2. There have been eagles spotted in this area in last couple 

years, they are just starting to come back, the wind turbines would not be good for them. 3 The shadow 

flicker and noise would be disruptive and a source of health problems. 4. There are too many houses ( 

13 homes in a 2 mile distance) that have property owners behind them that are wind lease holders. 5. 

the property beside mine is an absentee farmer(doesn't live here and doesn't care about want happens 

here) who has signed a lease with the wind farm, I have lived in my home for 30 years. 

 

Chris Popa 

Willard, Ohio 
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